Sacramento

City Uniffed Date: May 5, 2011

School District

To: Jonathan P. Raymond, Superintendent

From: Patricia A. Hagemeyer, Chief Business Officer

Subject: REPORT ON CONTRACTS WITHIN THE
EXPENDITURE LIMITATIONS SPECIFIED
IN PCC 20111

The following contracts were issued Jan 1, 2011 through Mar 31, 2011
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